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Well it’s November already. We will be doing the memorial service at Fort Wright Cemetery on 
Veterans Day. There will also be a memorial service at the Post after the Fort Wright service.  Speaking 
of Veterans Day, it is time for our poppy drive.  We don’t have a date yet. Will have the date put on the 
board at the Post as soon as it is confirmed.  Also, I need to correct the date of the Veterans dinner at the 
C D A Casino. It is going to be on Fri. the 9th, doors open at 5:00, dinner at 6:30: NOT the 8th as I said in 
last month’s newsletter. 
The barrel for food donations for the Thanksgiving food baskets is now set up in the canteen. All 
persons receiving a food basket from post 3386 must be sponsored by a member of the post or auxiliary. 
If you do any volunteer work for the community or do visitations to a hospital be sure to fill out a 
community service report. They are in the rack by the rear door. The next Post Meeting will be Nov. 
15th. The next canteen board meeting will be Nov. 8th. Once again, I want to encourage everyone to pay 
their dues by Nov. 15. 

Walt Mabe, Commander 
 

Hello there! Well, fall is definitely here and the cold has begun. The pool tournament in October went 
very well; we collected $80 for PAC, political action committee. The Ladies Auxiliary will be having 
another lunch at the next pool tournament.  
We are going to be having a raffle of two baskets coming up, if you have any pink items for the Cancer 
basket or red, white, and blue items for the patriotic basket please let one of the Auxiliary members 
know.   
We had a Halloween party for kids day the 27th of October and it went very well, our next one will be in 
December for Christmas.  
Please let us know if there is anything we can do to help you. 
Hope to see you soon,  

Respectfully, Melissa Mabe Aux. President 
 
Our last open pool tournament went very well, 1st place – Jerry Mc & Dave G. 
2nd place – Betty C & Audrey G, 3rd place - Alex D. & Paul. Great job everyone. Our next open 
tournament will be November 10th at 2 pm. Sign up between 1 & 1:30 pm. 50% of those proceeds will 
be going towards the new kitchen dishwasher.  
We will be closed on Thanksgiving Day. 
On Nov. 1st thru Dec. 14th we will be selling raffle tickets, this money will go towards the new kitchen 
dishwasher. We have many items, to many to list. The tickets will be $1.00 apiece  - or - 6 for $5.00. We 
will list the items on a board in the canteen. 
We also will be selling New Years Eve tickets starting Nov. 1st. This year they are $8.00. 
This will include: Party Favors, Champagne, Breakfast at midnight, and Live Music by Beauty & The 
Beast (9pm – 1 am) WOW what a deal!!!!!!!!!   Purchase your tickets early.   
Thanks Alex, for your open bars!!!! Everyone had a great time. That was very kind of you, Thanks 
again!!!!!!! 
Remember our lunches on Wednesdays. They are from 1pm – 4pm. $5.00 – Something different every 
week, it’s always written on one of the boards in the canteen what the menu will be.  
           Thank – You To all for your support, Canteen Manager, Audrey 


